
 

 

Welcome to West Cheshire MGOC 
 

Club Joining Form 

 

Area Secretary 0215 

Angie Haughton 

07585 225400 

angie_neston@btinternet.com 

We welcome all MG owners and their cars in the West Cheshire area, and including Cheshire, 

Wirral, Deeside, North Wales, or pretty much anywhere if you can travel to our events and 

meetings! 

We aim to have fun with our cars and enjoy ourselves – and to provide help and advice, if we 

can, to get the best from your MG. 
 

Monthly meetings are:  Second Tuesday Monthly 

     Shrewsbury Arms 

     Warrington Road, Mickle Trafford, Chester, CH2 

4EB 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

- 

Please add your details below so we can keep you updated with events, meetings, Club 

outings, drives and so on. 
 

Name: ............................................................................................................................. 

 

Address:  

 

 

 

Phone: ............................................................................................................................. 

 

Email: .............................................................................................................................. 

 

MGOC Member number or details if another Club:........................................................ 

 

 

Car Details: ..................................................................................................................... 

 

If wish to be added to our private Facebook Group please send a joining request at the page  

West Cheshire MG Owners Club (we can then match your details to this joining form). 

 

Merchandise available at:   https://mgowes.ace-online.co.uk/catalogue 

 

The necessary small print: 

 
We will only use your personal data to maintain a register of members and cars known to the Club. No personal details 

will be provided to third parties without your express permission. You can request that your personal details are deleted 

by contacting the Area Secretary. We will use your email address solely to send you relevant emails. Your email address 

may be provided to an approved email distributor. You can always unsubscribe from emails on request. 

 

 


